
April 25th 2017

To: 

Jilin University
2699 Qianjin St.
Changchun, Jilin, 130000
China 

Re: Invitation letter for Dr. Ge Gao to The Scripps Research Institute

To Whom It May Concern: 

        On behalf of Department of Chemistry, I would like to formally invite Prof. Dr. Ge Gao (Jilin University) to 
The Scripps Research Institute as a short-term visiting scholar from July 12th, 2017 to July 26th, 2017.  
          
         As a renowned polymer chemist, Dr. Gao’s work in antibacterial polymers has come to our attention and we 
would like to invite him to participate in a series of research meetings and seminars in order to discuss potential 
research collaborations.

Sincerely yours,

Karl Barry Sharpless 

K. Barry Sharpless, Ph.D. 
W.M. Keck Professor of Chemistry 
Department of Chemistry and 
Skaggs Institute for Chemical Biology 

10550 North Torrey Pines Road 
La Jolla, CA 92037 

Tel: 858-784-7505 
Fax: 858-784-7562 
Email: sharples@scripps.edu 
www.scripps.edu/sharpless 


